
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: January 3, 2017 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       January 25, 2017 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request board approval to support and participate in the NJ Health Initiatives Next Generation 

Community Leaders 2017 grant program with Rowan University. Glassboro will assist the 

University in identifying two separate cohorts of 10-15 Glassboro High School students to 

participate in this three-year project. Students will participate in the monthly planning meetings 

and the month-long summer project. 


